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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Weight management campaign; FP34C submission deadline; new medicine supply notices; medicines defect notice.

Start of mandatory weight management campaign
The national weight management health campaign is now live and will run until Sunday 29th January 2023. 

NHS England and PSNC agreed that contractors will only have to participate in one mandatory national health campaign for 2022/23, pharmacies can be required to participate in up to six health campaigns at the request of NHS England per year.

See the resources available for the campaign

Extended FP34C submission deadline
Due to the New Year's Bank Holiday, pharmacy contractors have an extra day, until the end of 6th January, to submit their December FP34Cs using the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal and to dispatch their prescription bundle to the relevant pricing division at the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA). 

However, contractors must still submit electronic Claim Notification (CN) messages or Electronic Reimbursement Endorsement Messages (EREMs) no later than 5th January 2023.

Read more about the submission deadline extension 

New Medicine Supply Notices
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued medicine supply notifications for the following products: 
1. Prochlorperazine (Stemetil®) 12.5mg/ml solution for injection ampoules
1. Selegiline (Eldepryl®) 5mg and 10mg tablets
1. Norditropin (somatropin) Flexpro® 10mg/1.5ml and Norditropin (somatropin) NordiFlex® 5mg/1.5ml, 10mg/1.5ml and 15mg/1.5ml solution for injection pre-filled pens

Copies of these notifications, including further information for pharmacy teams, have also been sent to all pharmacy NHS email addresses.

Medicines Defect Notice
The Medicines and Health products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a class 4 medicines defect information notice for Bylvay 1200 micrograms Hard Capsules.

An issue has been identified with the labelling on the side panel of the bottle in the affected batch. Whilst this presents no risk to patients, pharmacy teams are advised to exercise caution when dispensing or supplying this product.

Find out more
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